
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Nancy and Kaleb 

Year 1    - Polly and Rosie 

Year 2    -  Lili and Thea 

Year 3    -  Panna and Merryn 

Year 4    -  Martha and Alfie 

Year 5 –  Logan and Pippa 

Year 6 -  Archie and Rosie 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 6th June 2022, was 94.3% 

 

Year 2 

Year 2 had an exciting start to our Forest school session this week. After a 

warmup game of ‘Sharks’, we used logs and sticks to make a fire circle and 

then learned about what fire needs to burn. We all had a go at creating 

sparks using a fire steel and then sat around our campfire and toasted 

marshmallows. We can’t wait for next week! 
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PTFA - Jubilee/Royal Lego Competition 

The PTFA are running a new competition to design and build a Jubilee/Royal themed Lego creation.  

 

The PTFA would be grateful if all entries could be brought into school no later 

than Friday 24th June. Your creations will then be put on display at the Summer 

Fayre. Each Lego creation will have a money box for people to put money in for the 

ones they like the most. The one with the most money wins! 

 

We can’t wait to see your creations ☺ 

 

Music Information Evening – Friday 17th June 5.00-6.30pm 

Just a reminder regarding the above event next week. If you are interested in your child learning to play the 

violin or a woodwind or brass instrument, in the next academic year, please come along to Bourne Westfield 

Primary Academy, next Friday, in their main hall, to meet the team of Peripatetic teachers. They will be on 

hand to answer your questions and let children try instruments.  

 

At 5.00 pm, there will be a short performance by students of Bourne Westfield Primary Academy and Bourne 

Grammar school, followed by a presentation by Mrs Beavis and Mark Tomlinson, Head of Music from Bourne 

Grammar school, on how lessons feed into wider school life and transition into secondary school. Mrs Beavis 

and Mr Tomlinson will then be available during the evening to answer your questions and you will have an 

opportunity then to chat with the peripatetic team.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child next Friday. 

 

One Touch Football 

Please see the flyers below promoting new disability football sessions and Wildcats girls only football 

sessions in Stamford for children over the ages of five years.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Charles Read Academy – Sports Camp  

We have received the following information from Charles Read: 

‘We are hosting a sports camp during the summer break. The camp is aimed 

at those who are aged between 6 and 11 years old and is running from 

Monday 8th August until Wednesday 10th August. We will be offering a wide 

range of sports so there will be something for everyone. To sign up, 

parents must use the QR code on the poster attached.’ 

 

 

 

 

The Anne Fisher Charity 

Reverend Bailey, St Firmin’s Church, would like our Thurlby families to be 

aware that some extra financial support is available, if needed, at the 

present time. Please see the information below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Local Groups within our Community  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Friday 17th June -   Reception and Year 1 trip to Hunstanton 

    Music Information Evening @ Bourne Westfield Main Hall from 5.00-6.30pm 

Friday 24th June -   Deadline to bring your PTFA Jubilee/Royal Lego creations to school 

Saturday 25th June -   Thurlby Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 28th June -   Year 5 trip to London Zoo 

Thursday 30th June -   Year 3 trip to Cambridge Science Centre  

Wednesday 6th July-   Year 4 trip to Burghley House, Stamford 

Friday 8th July -   Sports Day 

Sunday 10th July -   Thurlby Runs  

Monday 11th July -   Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 13th July -  Year 6 trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London 

Tuesday 19th July -   Year 6 end of year performance to parents @ 6.30pm (Details to follow)  

Thursday 21st July -   Rocksteady Concert @ 2.15pm for Rocksteady parents 

Friday 22nd July -   End of Term 6 

  


